
Glenwood Community School District Technology Department 
Board Report for June 13, 2022 

  
 
Tech Tickets: 
For the month May 2 through June 7 the technology department has received 71 requests for assistance. 
That does not include problems that were fixed from walk-up and email traffic.   
 
Registration: 
The new registration system is being fully deployed at this time.  So far 608 returning students have 
submitted registration forms.   14 New students have fully completed the registration process (this number 
will increase quickly with the release of registration to new PK students just having been released) 
 
Zero Eyes: 
Zero Eyes was on site during the week of 6-6-22 and completed the install of that program. 
 
Supply Chain Issues: 
We continue to experience issues with supply chains.  Currently, we have orders submitted for Teacher 
Chromebooks, Student Chromebooks, Network Switches, Paging systems, and a cart for a new 
Interactive Panel for the Board Room that we are waiting to arrive. 
 
ECF Funding: 
We have applied for the third round of ECF funding to see if we can get approved to order additional 
chromebooks for our lower elementary students, whose devices will no longer accept google updates.  If 
we should not receive this funding we will supply these students with devices from the rotation.  We are 
awaiting the decision by USAC on this application. 
 
State Reporting: 
State reporting is in progress and due June 23, 2022. 
 
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Jedd Taylor 
Director of Technology, GCSD 


